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Anti-Ragging Awareness Activities 

 

Awareness classes were conducted by the Heads of Departments of all 

programmes to sensitize students about the rights and responsibilities of junior 

students on campus. Senior students were strictly warned against engaging in 

ragging activities and were made aware of the serious consequences under law 

and institutional rules. 

As part of the Anti-Ragging Week, external expert sessions were also arranged 

for both junior and senior students. On 11/07/2025, an awareness talk was 

delivered by Adv. Ravikumar (Former AGP and PP) at St. Francis Seminar Hall. 

On 19/08/2025, Adv. Suman Sundar Raj, Legal Society, Palai, addressed the 

students and elaborated on the provisions of anti-ragging laws, the punishments 

for violations as per prevailing legislation, and the institutional preventive 

measures and grievance mechanisms in place. 

To reinforce the message, anti-ragging posters were displayed across academic 

blocks, hostels, canteens, and the library throughout the week, serving as 

constant reminders to students to uphold a ragging-free campus environment. 
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